
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED 

MEETING OF THE ARTS COMMISSION 

JANUARY 4, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Costa Mesa Arts 

Commission, scheduled for Thursday, January 4, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, 

Council Chambers has been cancelled.  

DATED 2nd day of January, 2024. 

 _________________ 
Alma Reyes, Deputy City Manager 




